
  

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

         March 26           PAYMENT #8 DUE  

    26-29               Spring Break (DAYCARE ONLY – MUST BE                 

      SIGNED UP AHEAD OF TIME) 

          30              SCHOOL CLOSED 

 April  2-6                  Insects Unit 

                    9-13                          Spring Unit  

               16-20                        Go Green / Earth Unit   

                    19      Pre K Cap & Gown Pictures 

                    23     PAYMENT #9 DUE 

  23-27                        Five Senses Unit 

           23-27      Open Registration to the Public 

                    30-5/4     Police Unit / Teacher Appreciation Week 

      

     

Learning Tree T-shirt days:  6, 12, 20, 26 

Share day: 26 (Five Senses Unit)     

Looking ahead…    

    May 4th       Japanese Boys’ Day / Cinco de Mayo 

    May 11th         Mother’s Day Celebration  

    May 21st     PAYMENT #10 DUE  

    May 28th        Memorial Day-School Closed  

    

On Thursday, April 19th, the Pre K students (Happy Hippos, Groovy Goldfish, Funky Foxes & 

Excellent Eagles) will be taking their Cap and Gown pictures. You do not need to fill out anything 

ahead of time, as picture proofs will be sent home for you to order from. Any students who may 

be absent that day, can contact Clix Portrait Studio at (310) 373-5511 to arrange a photo 

session in the studio. 

 

Teacher Appreciation Week will be celebrated April 30 – May 4. This is a time dedicated to 
letting the teachers know how much we appreciate everything they do for their students. We 
will be having a very simple and fun “Dr. Seuss” themed week. This is not a mandatory event, 
but all are welcome to join in the fun! Please see the attached flyer for more information. 



Our Annual Mother’s Day Celebration is quickly approaching! It is scheduled for Friday, May 11th.  

Watch for invitations and mark your calendars.  This is a very intimate and memorable event and 

the students work really hard on their performance, so if you can’t attend, please send another 

special person in your child’s life. However, Due to limited seating, we can only accommodate one 

adult per child.  

The times are as follows: 

Pre School - 9:15-10:15 

Pre School Tots & Roly Polys - 10:15-10:45 

Pre Kindergarten  - 11:00-12:00 
 

REMINDERS:    
Please do not let students pull on the front door when you are entering the school. We have 
had a locksmith come out to make some repairs, and they let us know that repeated pulling on 
the door when it is not unlocked and ready to be opened, will continue to cause damage. 
Remember that you will enter your code, wait for the click sound at the handle, and then pull 
the door open. If you have entered your code and more than 5 seconds has lapsed before you 
have pulled the door handle, you will need to re-enter your code to unlock the door again.  
 
Students MUST be signed in and out daily. If you are not programmed into the fingerprint 
system, you will need to sign your student in and out on the clipboard. Time of drop off/pick 
up as well as FULL signature is required. If you are having trouble with your fingerprint, 
please let the office know and we can assign you a personal pin number. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

      
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Dr. Seuss Themed  

Teacher Appreciation Week April 30th – May 4th  

 

Monday, April 30th “Horton Hears a Who” 

When you see your teacher, make sure they “HEAR” how  
     wonderful they are! 

 

Tuesday, May 1st “Fox in Socks” 

Show your teachers how crazy you are about them by   
       wearing mix-match “SOCKS” to school! 

 

Wednesday, May 2nd “Hop on Pop” 

Make sure to “HOP” on over to school and “POP” in to 
your teacher’s class to give them a big hug today! 

 

Thursday, May 3rd “Thing 1 and Thing 2” 

Have your mom or dad help you write down some    
     “THING” you love about your teacher on a special note! 

 

Friday, May 4th “Cat in the Hat” 

Wear your favorite “HAT” to school so that we can say 
“Hat’s Off” to our fabulous Learning Tree teachers! 



 


